
Prayer of the People                                Andy Frazier

Lord’s Prayer (Unison)
Our Father, who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name.  Thy kingdom 
come; thy will be done on earth as it is in heaven.  Give us this day 
our daily bread.  And forgive us our trespasses, as we forgive those 
who trespass against us.  And lead us not into temptation but deliver 
us from evil.  For thine is the kingdom, and the power and the glory 
forever.  Amen. 

Offertory                        I Wonder as I Wander               John Jacob Niles 
Chancel Choir

Doxology                                                                                      UMH 94

Offering Prayer                                      Andy Frazier

Sending Hymn: UMH #240 Hark the Herald Angels Sing

Announcements        

Benediction              Andy Frazier

Postlude     Wake Awake, For Night is Flying  arr. Hal H. Hopson 
Dr. Colt B. Ballou, organist

                                     

Thank you to our volunteers this morning.
Ushers: Jim Easom, Eldon Ficke, Dennis Weaver, Rex Wilson, 
Taylor Smith, Jak Beaman
Greeters: Deb Stark and Kay Parker
Audio/Video Engineer: Michael Ruhrdanz
Bus Driver: Deb Ruhrdanz
Nursery Helpers: Sally Schneider

Prayers
Bruce Rauscher at Southlake
Barb Plouzek on Hospice
Mary Ann Bede Hillcrest at Firethorn



Prelude      O Come, O Come, Emmaunel     Arr. Hal H. Hopson 
                                   Dr. Colt B. Ballou, organist

Opening Hymn: UMH #196 Come, Thou Long Expected Jesus
The People stand as able

Greeting                                        Andy Frazier

Children’s Moment

Lighting of the Advent Wreath

Scripture Reading       

Sermon              Andy Frazier

*Hymn of the Day: UMH #219 What Child Is This?

    

Senior Pastor, Andy Frazier, he/him
(903)503-0039
Andy@christumclinc.org

December 10, 2023
Hearing devices are available. Ask an usher for assistance.
PLEASE TAKE A MOMENT TO FILL OUT THE BLUE  

ATTENDANCE SHEET LOCATED IN THE PEWS.

ACT INCLUSIVELY-SEEK GOD-DO JUSTICE-SERVE OTHERS

Director of Music, Colt Ballou, he/him 
colt.ballou@gmail.com

END OF YEAR CONTRIBUTIONS
All contributions (made in person or online) for 2023 must be received in 
the church office by noon on December 31. Since December 31 is a 
Sunday this year, all gifts made during worship will be counted as 2023 
gifts unless otherwise noted. According to IRS rules, contributions 
received by U.S. mail after December 31 will be considered 2023 gifts if 
the postmark on the envelope is December 31 or earlier.


